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REPORT 14 
 

PRIMARY LIAISON PERSONS ON ROADING MATTERS 
 
 

1. Purpose of Report 
 
Historically, the Tawa Community Board has had an Officer/Member Roading 
Working Group, the objective of which was to provide community input into the 
Tawa area’s yearly roading, right of way and footpaths programme for the Tawa 
area. 
 
The Working Group consisted of one Council officer, namely a Traffic Engineer, 
and two members of the Tawa Community Board.   
 
Last Triennium the Working Group was disestablished and instead the Chair 
and one Board member of the Tawa Community Board were appointed as the 
primary liaison persons between the Council and the Board on roading matters. 
 
The primary liaison persons will be consulted on roading matters.  The primary 
liaison persons may act with any other Board member who wishes to be 
involved.  The officers’ consultation with the primary liaison persons will inform 
their reports before they are brought for consideration before the Board as a 
whole. 
 

2. Recommendations 
 
It is recommended that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1. Receive the information.  

 
2. Agree to appoint the Chair and one other Board member or two Board 

members as the Tawa Community Board’s primary liaison persons 
between the Council and the Board on roading matters. 

 
3. Note that the primary liaison persons will be consulted by officers on 

roading matters and may act with any other Board member who wishes 
to be involved. 

 
4. Note that the officers’ consultation with the primary liaison persons will 

inform their reports before they are brought for consideration before the 
Board as a whole. 

 
 
Contact Officer:  Fiona Dunlop – Committee Adviser 


